
From: Torrence, Rufus 
Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2013 8:24 AM 
To: 'Adam Saulsbury' 
Cc: Myra Taylor; Susan Merideth (smerideth@jonesborocwl.org) 
Subject: AR0043401 AFIN 16-00936 City of Jonesboro 2011 Annual 

Pretreatment Report 
 

 

 
 

 

January 7, 2013 

 

 

Mr. Adam Saulsbury, Pretreatment Coor 

City Water and Light 

P O Box 1289 

Jonesboro, Arkansas  72403-1289 

 

 

Re:  City of Jonesboro 2011 Annual Pretreatment Report 

       (AR0043401, AFIN 16-00936 & AR0037907, AFIN 16-00152) 

 

Dear Mr. Saulsbury: 
 
The Department has reviewed the City’s 2011 Annual Pretreatment Report and the report is 

complete.  
  

The Department appreciates the City’s continued efforts in reporting. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Department at (501) 682-0626 or by 

email at torrence@adeq.state.ar.us . 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rufus Torrence, Pretreatment Engineer 

Water Division 
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